LLOYD BENTSEN

TEXAS

Wlnifed Hlafes Denafe

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

October 24, 1985

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.

National Archives and Historical
Foundation of the American G.I. Forum

1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:
Thank you for contacting my office.

We are working to fill your request and will be
forwarding you the information as soon as possible.

incerely,

Lloyd "Bentsen



